January 16, 2014

Dear Dr. Pegram and the USD 434 Board of Education,

I need to inform you that upon the completion of the current school year, I will not be returning to the Santa Fe Trail school district.

I would like to thank you for giving me the opportunity to work in such a fine school district. It has truly been a pleasure to work for Mr. Flax. I have never worked for a more genuine professional who knows their role more thoroughly than he does. He is a great asset to the district.

Sincerely,

Jewelie Ullery